
 
 

POSTPONEMENT NOTICE 
 

GLOBAL AFRICA ARISE:  
RECONNECTION TOUR OF SOUTH AFRICA 

24 October - 4 November 2025 

 

The Supreme Council of the Global African Diaspora Kingdom (GADK), advises of the 
postponement of the Reconnection Tour of South Africa, scheduled for 24 October – 4 November 
2025.  

We recognize that there have been a number of GADK and AIDO events this year and after careful 
consideration, we have decided to postpone the South Africa Journey of Reconnection to next 
year. This will allow our hosts, our diaspora royals and other interested persons more time to 
plan for what we anticipate will be an exciting and memorable tour. 

Our sincere appreciation to our royals in South Africa who have been making preparations for 
the tour. We look forward to continued collaboration. 

The new dates will be announced in due course. Bayete. 
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